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I urge you to oppose the City of Lompoc proposal to allow development of 148 acres of prime
agriculture land outside city limits. Though the county is understandably anxious to build
more housing, it makes no sense to build housing in this location. It is a distance from
employment centers and will require long commutes, which will increase carbon emissions as
residents drive long distances to their jobs. Also, it will create urban sprawl. Let the property
remain in agriculture and, instead, develop available sites within the city limits.
Thank you.
Nancy Tobin

Nancy Bailey Pegues Tobin
Santa Barbara
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